
Soup 
Toma! soup  *vegetarian 

Perfectly tuned tomato soup with sour cream and basil pesto, served 
with a bread chip 89,– 
 
 

Fingerfood 
 
 

Fried Grundles 

Fried fish bits like fries with lemon mayo, lemon, and toasted 
ciabatta  159,- 
 

Chicken Popcorn  
Fried marinated chicken pieces and cheddar dip  169,- 
 

Mozzare"a s#cks   *vegetarian 

Fried mozzarella sticks in herb breadcrumbs, served with tomato sauce 
with basil  169,- 
 
 

Main Dishes 
Fancy shrimps  *soft hot 

Grilled shrimps delicate olive chili oil with garlic and parsley, and 
ciabatta to nibble on. Just missing the legs in the sand. 199,– 
 

Fried rice 

Fried rice with vegetables and egg is our all-time favorite. Enhanced 
with sweet chili & soy sauce and coriander with mango 259,-/ with 
shrimps 309,– 

Katsu curry  *hot !p! 

The most popular dish in Japan – panko-breaded chicken cutlet in with 
creamy curry sauce and jasmine rice sprinkled with sesame 279,– 
 

Soul bowls 

Bowl of jasmine rice with marinated tea egg, chickpeas, pickles, 

onion, and soy-lime sauce 279,–  *vegetarian 
 
Bowl with hummus, marinated tofu, roasted chickpeas, pickles, and 

tahini dip 279,–   *vegan 

 

Pou#ne 

Our version of poutine – French fries with pulled beef, gravy, and 
cheddar dip 259,– 

 

Fish chips 

Cod in a crispy batter, French fries, mashed peas with mint, and our 
tartar sauce. God save the queen! 289,– 
 

Arabic chicken 

A spirited combination of sous-vide chicken breast and hummus with 
roasted seeds. Served with a salad and Arabic bread 289,– 
 

Flank s$ak 

Delicious beef flank steak with chimichurri sauce, roasted Grenaille 
potatoes with rosemary, and a salad 349,– 
 

Pota! 

Fresh version of baked potato with smoked salmon, dill, sour cream, 
fresh cucumber, and capers 289,– 
 

Orient Twist – baked sweet potato with tahini, mint, coriander, 
spring onion, a pinch of chili, and fried egg 269,–   *soft hot 
 

 
 



Fit & Vege 
 

 Olive tapenade       *vegan 

Mediterranean tapenade with Provençal herbs and bread chips @chleba 
Brno  129,- 
 

Feta mousse     *vegetarian 

Whipped feta with yogurt, roasted seasonal vegetables with Provençal 
herbs, and pita 259,- 
 

Hummus    lunch hummus 229,– / small hummus 139,–    *vegan 

Our homemade hummus with roasted vegetables, roasted seeds, Arabic 
bread, and salad / or as a small finger food version with vegetable 
sticks  

 
Salad 
Bee%oot carpaccio  *vegetarian 

Beetroot carpaccio with salad leaves with vinaigrette, grilled goat 
cheese, caramelized walnuts, and ciabatta  299,- 

Caesar salad  with meat 289,– / without meat 209,–  

Romaine lettuce leaves with dressing made from egg yolk, parmesan, 
anchovies, and olive oil – tossed with croutons, pieces of grilled 
chicken, and bacon chips  
 

Sweeet 
 

Heisse Liebe  
A scoop of vanilla ice cream from @ještě jednu with warm forest 
fruits, whipped cream, and meringue kisses  159,- 
 

Toppoki Churros    *hot !p! 
Rice rolls in cinnamon sugar with creamy chocolate  179,– 


